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Other areas are available which utilise brownfield sites, this greenfield site is wholly inappropriate and
is in a rural area of South Staffordshire not the West Midlands.

The current road infrastructure is unable to take further traffic, any accident on the motorway or main
A roads already results in HGV traffic attempting to navigate through tiny rural villages which were
never designed for such vehicles.

Loss of agricultural land and wildlife habitat plus increased traffic noise and pollution are not
appropriate for a rural area.
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